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I STRONGLY oppose this bill. Vote by mail is an Oregon institution that s We the 

people want to keep. It was especially obvious how important this is during the 

COVID pandemic. I love voting at my own pace and having time to properly research 

candidates and positions. We have some of the highest voter turnout in the country.  

 

Do not let Donald Trump and Republicans take this away from all Oregonians.  


